
Public Hearing Notice
Town of Newport

Community Development Block Grant Project Updates

The Town of Newport will hold two public hearings on November 19, 2012 at 6:30 PM to advise
citizens of the progress of two CDBG projects, Newport Child-Safe and Maple Manor Senior
Housing. The projects are partially funded with Community Development Block Grants from the
NH Community Development Finance Authority. The Town is required to conduct at least one
public hearing during the implementation phase of each of the CDBG projects.

Anyone wishing to submit written comments prior to the hearing should address them to the
Town Manger, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH 03773.


